

FEB 2.9 2008 Dept of Public Works

February 12, 2008

Rick Jones
Commissioner of Public Works
City of Racine
730 Washington Ave.
Racine, WI 53403

Hello Rick,

Per our conversation at the last 6th Street CAC meeting, we would like to install the referenced 3'W x 8'H sign in the NW corner of the Courthouse Plaza.

As you know, much of our clientele is from out of town and navigating one-way streets to by-pass 6th is quite confusing.

This would be installed in March of 2008, removed at the end of summer utility construction. Then be reinstalled in the summer of 2009 for the pavement construction. We understand that we would be responsible for the restoration of the lawn area.

Thank you for your consideration on this matter.

Sincerely,

Micah Waters

FEB 1 3 2008

Dept of Public Marks